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Weekly News –5th January 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
Welcome back after the Christmas break. We hope you all had a fun-
filled but restful time.  
 
A quick reminder that pupils should not be wearing earrings of any 
kind in school. Taping over them will also not be accepted so please 
ensure your children are not wearing any. 
 
We will have our year 6 parent meeting on the Monday 22nd January 
at 9:00am. This will cover our main topics for this term, as well 
reminding parents of our key expectations of the pupils. We look 
forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
Parent consultations will take place on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 
22nd March. This is an early warning as the year 6 evening will work 
differently to other years. Please read the letter attached below for 
full details. We will be sending a paper copy home with the children 
on Monday. 
 
We are all looking forward to a busy term in Year 6! 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
Spellings  
Please select 10 words from the year 3/4 and 5/6 spelling lists. 
You will be tested on these words on Monday. 
 
Maths 
Please spend 30 minutes working on the sheet given. The pupils 
may decide which questions they complete. 
 
We now start every Maths lesson with a song. It would be great if you 
could revisit these at home. The link to our adding/subtracting fractions 
song is:  https://numberock.com/lessons/adding-subtracting-fractions-
unlike-denominators/ 
 
 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 19th January 
Year 6 visit to Clapham 
Magistrates Court 

Monday 22nd January 
Year 6 parent meeting at 
9am 

Thursday 25th January 
Year 6 visit to the Tate 
Britain 

Monday 29th January 
Junior Citizenship at 
Chessington World of 
Adventures 

Recommended 
Reads 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 

 

Any other titles by Anthony 
Horowitz 

 

https://numberock.com/lessons/adding-subtracting-fractions-unlike-denominators/
https://numberock.com/lessons/adding-subtracting-fractions-unlike-denominators/
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Dear Parents, 

 

Parents’ Evenings Wednesday 21st March and Thursday 22nd March 2018 

Year 6 parent consultations this term will be slightly different to the rest of the school. As the 
children have different teachers for English and Maths, you will have the opportunity to meet with 
each teacher that your child is taught by. You may book a 5 minute appointment with each of 
their teachers (English, Maths, Class teacher) or a 10 minute appointment with just their class 
teacher. The appointments will all be held in the large hall and the earlier start of 3pm on 
Wednesday is just for Year 6 parents. These appointments will not be available on the online 
booking system. Please return slips by Friday 9th February 2018. We will allocate your appointments 
and send a slip home before the online system opens for booking for siblings’ teachers. 

 We look forward to meeting with you 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett, Mrs Vincer, Mr Sinclair 

 

Please return to your Y6 class teacher by Friday 9th February 2018 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________ 
Class:_______________________________ 

Please indicate which teachers you would like appointments with by writing Maths, English or Class 
under the teacher’s name. 

Mrs Howarth Mrs Lawn Miss Bennett Mrs Vincer Mr Sinclair 
 
 

    

Please indicate your 1st, 2nd and 3rd choices for appointments by placing 1,2,3 in 3 boxes below: 

Wednesday 21st March 2018 

3:00-4:00pm 4:00-5:00pm 5:00-6:00pm 6:00-7:00pm 
 
 

   

Thursday 22nd March 2018 

 

 

2:30-3:30pm 3:30-4:30pm 4:30-6:00pm 
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